
Carol Dayes 

I have been employed at Monroe Community College for several years. I have always been interested in 
being in a position to influence the outcomes of success for students since I was once a student here at 
Monroe Community College.  I can attest to the professionalism of faculty, staff, and administrators who 
influenced me over the years to be the best that I can be.  I would simply like to give back. 

 I have been a long-time advocate for education and the success of students’ attending Monroe Community 
College.  I hold a Bachelor’s degree in “individualized Studies” from Charter Oak State College and a 
Master’s of Science in Management from Roberts Wesleyan College.   I have several years of experience 
dealing with students; administrators, and faculty here at MCC.  Therefore, I am not unfamiliar with the 
exciting culture here at Monroe Community College.  Although, I have not served on boards here at the 
college, I am excited about being able to become a member of the MCC Association Board of Directors so 
that I may have a voice in influencing positive change for the success of our students here. 

 I have several years of experience and volunteerism dealing with students here at the college; therefore, I 
am familiar with their needs firsthand.  I have been employed in the Financial Aid Office for several years 
and hear students’ concerns firsthand.   I am confident that I have the skills to take control and share my 
positive ideas that will influence students to be successful.  I am requesting that you consider me for the 
position of representative to the MCC Association Board of Directors. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Dayes 

Financial Aid Representative 

 


